
 

  

to the family of Mark Rachow, whose mother Myra 

passed away on September 4; and to the family of Helen Erdmann, who 

passed away on September 9. 
 

 We celebrate today with Luke Hanson and Grace 

Hammers who are being baptized in the 11:15am Worship Service. 
 

 This is our last call for those desiring to be a part of 

the upcoming fall series of Membership Classes, which begin on Sunday 

morning, October 2 at 10:10am. Please indicate your interest in Membership 

today on the bulletin tear-off, and place in a drop box as you exit.  We will 

contact you for essential next steps.  For further information email Debbie at 

dniffin@hpbc.cc.   
   

on Home Assignment, serving with 

SEND in Budapest, Hungary.  Pray for Luke as he transitions into 8th grade  

at SCS and Kelly as she has begun her freshman year at Wheaton College. 

Pray that both kids will develop good friendships. Pray for Evan as he attends 

workshops and conferences this fall, and that both he and Carrie will be 

refreshed during this time at home.  Pray for wisdom as they seek God’s 

leading for future ministry. Email them at parks.1116@gmail.com.    
 

is a new book authored by Nabeel Qureshi, popular 

speaker with Ravi Zacharias Ministries and former Muslim who investigates  

the evidence for Islam and Christianity.  We have a limited supply of this 

excellent resource available today in the Media Resource Center for $10. 
 

Next Sunday, September 25, we anticipate 

the ability to invite our church family into the remodeled Worship Center 

between services.  The specific purpose is to give us the opportunity to write 

prayers and Scripture verses either on the floor or on designated panels, 

before the carpeting, flooring, and paneling is completed.  We look forward 

to your participation.     

Weekly Offering, September 4:      $ 53,821 
Fiscal Year-to-date Giving: $3,597,683 
Fiscal Year-to-date Budget: $3,885,000 
Deficit:                     -$287,317 
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Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

Complete contact information on 

the reverse side of this tear-off. 
 

I would like to know more about  

how I can be involved this fall: 
 

Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

Living Hope Moms  □ Wed pm 

□ Safety Team 

□ Weekend Set Up Team 

□ Worship Service Usher 

□ Chancel Choir  □ Gospel Choir  

□ Life Groups 
 

 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

We are in need of volunteers for this coming 

Saturday, September 24, to work inside the CDC (Central Detroit 

Christian) building to finish the demo and clean up in the classroom 

portion of the building.  If you’re available or need further information, 

contact our HPBC GO: Detroit coordinator, John Christie: 586-453-3826.  
 

Today, September 18, Student 

Ministries is hosting a church-wide fundraising event to help raise money 

for scholarship assistance for students who would otherwise be unable to 

go on this upcoming year’s fall and winter retreats. This will take place 

before and after both services in the Atrium Hallway – your participation 

will be greatly appreciated.  
 

If you're looking for an opportunity  

to connect with other women in our church and learn about our 

missionaries, Missions With A Heart provides that wonderful opportunity. 

Our first luncheon is Tuesday, September 27 at 11:30am in Fellowship Hall. 

Sign up today or next Sunday, September 25, or call Ruth Leonovich at 

248-380-3505.  Child care is available upon request.  
 

Stop by the table in the hallway and pick up 

detailed information on the various ministries being offered this fall.  

Information and schedules are also available on our church website.   

LifeGroups begin meeting the week of September 25.  Study      

descriptions, locations, and registration are at the Fall Ministry  

table in the Atrium Hallway. 
 

- Sundays @ 5:00pm - Shepherding a Child's 

Heart - fresh Biblical approaches to child rearing.  
 

- Tuesdays @ 7:00pm - How We Got the Bible - the  

most amazing and best-preserved book the world has ever seen. 
 

- Thursdays @ 7:00pm - To Live is Christ; To Die  

is Gain – walking through the book of Philippians.   
 

- Thursdays @ 7:00pm – Biblical Womanhood in the 

Home - a study for young wives. 
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       Today’s Message:  Three Trials - Luke 22:66-23:25 

 

Nursery / Scooters              Prime Time Boys / Pioneer Girls 

Herd Middle School           Crash High School 

Oasis Scripture & Prayer          Chancel Choir Rehearsal 

Living Hope Moms           Women in the Word 

Men’s Bible Study Grief Share 

 AWANA 

 Gospel Choir 

 Encourage, Empower, Equip - 7:00PM 

   

 

Today is the day to be involved in Gospel Choir, 

from High School age on up!  We start with our first fall rehearsal 

tonight, September 18 from 6:00-7:30pm in the Herd Middle School 

Room - Entrance K.  Preregistration is not necessary – please come.   
 

Revive Our Hearts ministry is presenting a free three 

hour simulcast prayer event for women this coming Friday evening, 

September 23, from 7:00 – 10:00pm.  Over 100,000 women are 

anticipated to gather in thousands of locations to seek the Lord 

together in worship and prayer.  Our Women’s Ministry team is  

hosting this prayer focused simulcast right here in our HPBC Chapel. 

Pick up a Cry Out promo info card at the Fall Ministry table this 

morning or at the Welcome Center.  
 

is this Saturday, September 24,  

from 8:00am - 12:00noon, and begins by meeting in the Atrium Board 

Room.  Bagels, Coffee and Juice are provided.  Prayer begins as a 

large group, then men go throughout the church for personal prayer 

and reflection with the Lord.  Men then reconvene to reflect together 

upon God and His Word.  Please join us!  

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life 

related Bible studies for every age group which provide great 

opportunities to connect with others and to grow as a follower of 

Jesus.  For information, visit our Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer 

and we’ll help you with directions and further information. 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Sunday morning.  

We would like the opportunity to serve you with answers to questions 

you might have or information you desire.  Please stop by our 

Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer, visit our church website at 

www.hpbc.cc, or complete the Welcome tear-off and place in 

offering plate or dropbox as you leave the service this morning. 
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If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us for 

Sunday morning worship.  Would you 

be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 

 

Please complete this form and drop in 

offering plate or drop box as you 

leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ____________________________ 

Street ____________________________ 

City ______________________________ 

State _____  Zip ______________ 

Contact Phone ___________________ 

Email _____________________________ 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married   

□ Widowed 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Bible Fellowship Classes 

 □ Men Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 
 

www. hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248-357-5464 

Men’s Bible Study - 6:30am 

Women in the Word - 9:30am 

Women’s Prayer - 11:30am 

 

All Praise to Thee 

He is Exalted 

Orch: How Deep the Father’s Love 

Choir: I Am 

Open Our Eyes 
Message 

Knowing You 

This I Know 

Baptisms 

Mighty 

Jesus Messiah 
Message 

Higher, Wider, Deeper 

The Glory of it All 

  

Cry Out! Prayer Simulcast 
  

 Men’s Morning of Prayer 


